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         Daniel and Michelle Jones      

“For we are labourers together with God” I Corinthians 3:9 

           Missionaries to the Rio Grande Valley and Mexico              

 

March, 2022 – Prayer Letter – Keeping up with the Jones’ 

 

Dear praying friends,  

We ended 2021 and started 2022 with Covid! We praise God that neither of us had to 

be hospitalized, though with Michelle’s physical conditions, we were really concerned, 

but God was gracious. We thank Him for four of our men that took care of the preaching 

during that time.  In 2021, in McAllen alone, there were fifty-six souls saved. There 

were many more saved in the ministries in México. In January, we had the Solomon’s, 

missionaries to Chile here with us (Wendy Solomon is Michelle’s sister). 

One of our churches in Mexico also supports them.  

 

February was a busy month. Our son Michael and his family came to 

visit a few days. Michael preached in both the morning and evening 

services the 6th. Then on the 12th and 13th we had special messages on 

“love” during our annual Valentine’s celebration. From Feb. 18-23 I was 

in two missions conferences in the Fort Worth area. We thank God for 

faithful supporting churches!  

 

In March the Coker’s, one of our missionaries in Mexico, were here. We 

were blessed by his presentation and preaching! I had an accident that hurt my back that laid me up for a week. The next 

week we got a stomach flu that put Michelle in the hospital for two days! That is why this letter is late. During the week we 

were sick, my daughter Darla and 8 of our grandchildren were here and they all got sick too (except for Darla)! They came 

down for a week of vacation and were sick the whole week! Never a dull moment in the Jones’ household!  

 

Since our last letter, we have had 4 saved in services, 9 

saved on visitation and 5 baptized! Our average 

attendance on Sunday mornings was 80 (compared to 100 

pre-pandemic). However, we are growing, and our people 

are excited about the progress there has been in the 

remodeling of the building at our new place. 

 

In Him who loves us,  

  

  

 

Daniel and Michelle Jones  

 

Prayer requests: For souls to be saved, for special classes for the women and young ladies, for VBS this summer and for the 

building to be finished soon! Please keep our health in your prayers also.  

Going and Giving for 

the Gain of the Gospel 
 

Received Dec., Jan. and Feb. 

$___________________ 
 

Thank You! ¡Muchas Gracias! 

 

 

 

 


